LIBRARY BOARD APPOINTMENT

Presented by: Deputy City Administrator, Carlson

Consideration to Approve



- On September 10, 2025 the Dickinson Area Public Library Board met for their monthly meeting.
- Mr. Luke Hurt, resigned from his term on the board due to medical reasons leaving a Vacant Board Position.
- The Library Board held interviews in July for new board members using a scoring system.
- The Library Board voted to nominate the next candidate in line, Susan Josephson, to fill the vacant position as a 1 year term.



Susan Josephson has been a resident for 12 years.

I would like to introduce Susan Josephson to the Commission and let her tell you why she is interested in serving on the Library Board.



Library Board is recommending approval of Susan Josephson to fulfill the vacant Board position term of one (1) year.

